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June 3 ,  2018 
 

The Most Holy Body 
and Blood of  Chr ist 

M ASS SCHEDULE  

MonñFri  8:15am 
Wednesday 2:15pm (school Mass) 

Saturday  5:30pm 
Sunday   8:00, 9:30, 11:15am 
Holy Days   8:15am, 7:00pm 

RECONCILIATION  

Saturday   4:00-5:00pm 

PARISH  OFFICE 

503.643.9528 
www.h -t.org 

 

MonñThur   8:00-4:30pm 
Friday     8:00-2:00pm 

SCHOOL  OFFICE 

503.644.5748 
www.htsch.org  

 

MondayñFriday  8:00-3:30pm 

COMMUNITY  
OUTREACH  OFFICE 

503.641.1842 
www.h -t.org/outreach  

 

Tues, Wed, Fri  10:00-12:30pm 

http://www.h-t.org
mailto:parish@h-t.org
http://www.h-t.org
http://www.htsch.org
http://www.h-t.org/outreach
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GREETINGS FROM FR.  DAVE 

Graduation Season for our High School students is 
underway! God bless each of our graduates. May 
they seek and discover Godõs guidance and his 
friendship every step of their way as they move  
forward in their lives. These words of St. Patrick are a 
fitting prayer for graduates:  
 

May the strength of God pilot us. 
May the power of God preserve us. 
May the wisdom of God instruct us. 
May the hand of God direct us. 
May the shield of God defend us. 
May the host of God guard us against 
temptation and evil. 
May your salvation Lord, be always ours, 
This day and forever more. Amen. 

 
And, this weekend we celebrate the Feast of the Body 
and Blood of Christ (formerly òCorpus Christió). As 
announced, beginning this week all our parishes in 
the Archdiocese are asked to begin kneeling 

following the Lamb of God and to remain kneeling 
until coming forward for Holy Communion. I will 
prompt you at the correct time! (hopefullyéé.) 
 
Archbishop Sample is urging all of us to be deeply 
mindful of the incredible gift we have in the  
Eucharist, and of the kind of reverence that is due. 
The opening prayer for our Mass says it well:  
 

Lord Jesus, you gave us the Eucharist as the 
memorial of your suffering and death. Grant us so 
to revere these sacred mysteries that we may offer a 
solemn pledge of undivided love to our Father in 
heaven and offer our brothers and sisters a life 
poured out in loving service of that kingdom where 
you live with the Father and the Holy Spirit, one 
God, forever and ever. Amen. 

 
Last week, funeral services were held for Sallie Frye.   
May her soul and all the souls of the faithful  
departed, rest in peace. 

Saturday 2nd 
5:30pm  +Madison Paige Madarang 
 
Sunday 3rd 
8:00am  +Joseph Buu Van-Dinh  
 

9:30am  +Eleanor Kraker 
 

11:15am Holy Trinity Parish  
 
Monday 4 th  

8:15am  Jayne & Steve Scott ð Happy 30 th  

   Anniversary!  
 
Tuesday 5th 
8:15am  +Precy Carvalho 
 
Wednesday 6th 
8:15am  In Thanksgiving from the Sim family  
 

2:15pm  +Ginger Pierce 
 
Thursday 7 th 
8:15am  Adaline OõDonoghue 
 
Friday 8 th 
8:15am  +Peggy Hiss 
 
 

The flowers for this weekend are 
in loving memory of Vincenzo Lizier.  

M ASS  I NTENTIONS  

Social Networks  
 

That social networks may work towards that  
inclusiveness which respects others for their differences. 

H OLY  FATHERõS I NTENTION  FOR  JUNE  

Monday 4 th 
2 Pt 1: 2-7 

Mk 12: 1-12 
 

Tuesday 5th 
2 Pt 3: 12-15a, 17-18 

Mk 12: 13-17 
 

Wednesday 6th 
2 Tm 1: 1-3, 6-12 

Mk 12: 18-27 
 

Thursday 7th 
2 Tm 2: 8-15 
Mk 12: 28-34 

Friday 8 th 
Hos 11: 1, 3-4, 8c-9 
Eph 3: 8-12, 14-19 

Jn 19: 31-37 
 

Saturday 9th 
2 Tm 4: 1-8 
Lk 2: 41-51 

 
Sunday 10th 
Gn 3: 9-15 

2 Cor 4: 13ñ5: 1 
Mk 3: 20-35 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  

http://usccb.org/bible/readings/052818.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/052918.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/060618.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/060718.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/060818.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/060918.cfm
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/061018.cfm
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Sunday, June 3rd 
Ē 6:30-8:00pm, Fireside ñ Youth Ministry  

 

 
Monday, June 4 th  

Ē 6:30-8:30pm, Fireside ñ Parish Events Committee 
meeting 

 
Tuesday, June 5th  

Ē 6:00pm, Church ñ Spring Choral & Band Concert  
 
Wednesday, June 6th 
Ē 9:00-10:30am, Fireside ñ Bible Study 
Ē 2:15pm, Church ñ School Mass led by 8th grade 
Ē 3:00-4:30pm, Fireside ñ Math Club end -of-year 

party  

Wednesday, June 6th 
Ē 6:00-7:00pm, Chapel ñ Our Lady of Perpetual Help  

Novena with the Filipino Community  
Ē 6:00-7:00pm, Church ñ Youth Choir rehearsal 
Ē 7:00-9:00pm, Church ñ Adult Choir rehearsal  

 
Thursday, June 7th 
Ē 9:00-11:30am, Fireside ñ Panache 
Ē 6:00-8:00pm, Cafeteria ñ Drama Club end-of-year party  
Ē 6:00-9:00pm, Fireside ñ Knights of Columbus Installation  

 
Saturday, June 9th 
Ē 11:00am, Chapel ñ Memorial Service for Susan Whitney; 

no reception on campus 
Ē 3:00-5:00pm, Parish Office ñ Prayer Shawl Ministry  

meeting 

T HIS  W EEK AT  H OLY  T RINITY  

Hello, everyone. I have a little announcement for all of the young adults in the parish. Though we donõt have 
a designated Young Adult ministry here at Holy Trinity, there are a couple in the area. If you are in your 
twentiesðthirties and without children, these groups are a great way to connect with other young Catholics 
for social events, faith sharing, and other activities. They both seem to meet about once per month or so. Here 
is the contact information should you desire to check them out:  
 

Y St. Maryõs Cathedral Young Adult Group: maryscathedral.com/young -adults 
 

Y St. Ceciliaõs Young Adult Ministry: stceciliachurch.org/youngadults   or email Amanda Jewett at 
ajewett@stceciliachurch.org 

 
And, since I still have a bit of space left over, here are some funny sign messages, courtesy of Barbara 
Benjamin.  Please help Fr. Dave out if he has a hard time understanding the joke! 
 
Ē In a public restroom:  

  òToilet out of order. Please use floor below.ó 
 
Ē In a Laundromat:  

  òAutomatic washing machines: please remove all your clothes when the light goes out.ó 
 
Ē In an office: 

  òAfter tea break, staff should empty the teapot and stand upside down on the draining board.ó 
 
Ē Seen during a conference: 

  òFor anyone who has children and doesn't know it, there is a day care on the 1st floor.ó 
 
Ē I donõt know where this one came from: 

  òKids Make Nutritious Snacksó (Really?!?  Do they taste like chicken?) 

Offertory       $27,037 
Food Closet     $1,629 
Backpacks & Duffel Bags  $40 
Faith Formation     $20 
Outreach Assistance   $15,060 

PARISH FINANCES  
 

FOR THE WEEKEND  
OF MAY 26 -27 

BRETTõS T WO  CENTS 

http://www.maryscathedral.com/young-adults
http://www.stceciliachurch.org/youngadults
mailto:ajewett@stceciliachurch.org


4 

For kids, teens, AND adults, because 
even grown-ups have stuf f  to learn! 

YOUTH  M INISTRY  |  6 TH  -  12TH  GRADE  |  Susan Finch ñ susan@h-t.org 

SOME THINGS TO THINK ABOUT:  
 

Are you Catholic? Do you want to be? Were you 
Baptized, but never made any of your sacraments? 
Did you miss being Confirmed? Are you back at 
church after being away for awhile?  
 

There are many reasons that people attend RCIA. 
Itõs for those wanting to be Catholic, but it is also 
for people who have been away from the church 
to remember what it is to be a Catholic. Sometimes 
people are baptized but not raised in the faith, so 
are ready to learn about the faith to make it their 
own. Whatever your reason, RCIA is here for you!  
 

RCIA will begin again in the fall, on Tuesday,  
September 25th. As we get closer, we will have 
more information here in the bulletin.  In the 
meantime, if you are thinking that this is the year 
for you to do something about your faith, send me 
an email or give me a call. I am delighted to 
answer your questions and speak with you about 
the process. Use your summer to think about it! 

FOR  W HAT  I TõS W ORTH : 
T HOUGHTS  ON  FAITH  
Erin Nieves ñ erin@h-t.org 

V ACATION  B IBLE  SCHOOL  
Erin Nieves ñ erin@h-t.org 

All youth heading into 6 thð12th grade this fall are invited to volunteer with Vacation Bible School! For an application and 
more information, send an email to Erin. Youõll then need to submit your application by June 12th to Kristin Mombert 
(kmombert@stpius.org). Applications are approved on a first come, first serve basis, so get yours in today! 

http://www.h-t.org/youth-ministry.html
mailto:susan@h-t.org
mailto:erin@h-t.org
http://www.stpius.org/vacation-bible-school

